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Dear Parents
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Please note that on the occasion of Diwali our school and office will remain
closed on Thursday, 04" November 2021. The school office will re-open on
Saturday, 6" November 2020.

We take this opportunity to convey our Diwali greetings to everyone on this
joyous occasion.

Regards,
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Ms. Sufera Ashraf
Headmistress
The Springfield Kindergarten- Doha Branch
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